
 

The Portage County Amateur Radio Service (PCARS) 

extends you an invitation to attend our September meeting.  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Our special guest speaker will be 

David Sumner, K1ZZ, the Chief Executive Officer of the ARRL 
 

The PCARS meeting will be on Monday, September 14
th
 at the Underwood Hall 

located in The American Legion - Post 496 in Kent, Ohio.   

The meeting will start at 7:00 pm. 
 

 

The Kent American Legion is located at 1945 Mogadore Rd., Kent OH 44240 
 

 

 

For additional information, please contact: 

Tom Sly, WB8LCD 

E-Mail: WB8LCD@portcars.org 


